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As a Carlsbad resident, I support the WIPP site fully and the need it fills for our nation. Having a
safe place to dispose of these types of waste is essential to creating a better environment. WIPP is an
important part of the community, state and nation and needs to be able to continue working far into
the future and continue to fulfill it's mission.


